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Meet Our Class!
Class 6 has had a fantastic start to the 
new term. We have been getting to know 

each other and making new friends.
We also welcomed a new pupil Michael 
Bush to our class who has settled in 

really well. Well done Class 6!

Class 6 have been busy 
making handmade gifts to 

sell at the Christmas 
market.

They have also created 
stained glass effect 

Christmas trees for the 
windows.

Eirwen, Paige, William and 
Louis have had a fantastic  

time learning new skills 
through horse riding.

They have all gained so 
much confidence and 
can’t wait to go every 

Tuesday. 

“ I was excited 
to come back to school!”

- Greyson


